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September 24, 2020 
 
 
Orlando Solis, Director of Compliance and Environmental Operation 
4103 NW 132nd St,  
Opa Locka, Florida 33054 
orlando@raiderenvironmental.com 
 
Re: Raider Environmental Services - In Compliance Letter 
 EPA ID FLR000143891 
 Miami Dade County 
 
Mr. Solis: 
 
Department personnel conducted a compliance evaluation inspection of the above-referenced 
facility on August 25, 2020. Based on the information provided during the inspection, the facility 
was determined to be in compliance. A link of the inspection report is attached for your records.  
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and 
Federal rules.  Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Carlos Grajeda at (561) 
681-6670, or via e-mail at: carlos.grajeda@floridadep.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Alannah Irwin  
Interim Environmental Manager 
Compliance Assurance Program (CAP) 
Southeast District 
 
AI/cg 
 
Oculus Link:  Hazardous Waste Final Inspection Report 
 
cc: Alannah Irwin, Carlos Grajeda – FDEP 
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